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Ryan P. Lirette, Esq.
Direct Dial:  603-627-8125
rlirette@sheehan.com

Reply to:  Manchester Office
1000 Elm Street, 17th floor

Manchester, NH  03101

June 28, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Exec. Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No.: DW 20-156
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. – Permanent Rate Proceeding
Notice of Withdrawal – Towns of Hooksett and Pelham

Dear Director Howland:

On behalf of the Towns of Hooksett and Pelham, and pursuant to the Commission’s 
Secretarial Letter regarding temporary electronic filing requirements, please find for filing in this 
matter The Town of Hooksett’s and The Town of Pelham’s Notice of Withdrawal as Intervenors.

Consistent with the Commission’s temporary filing rules in response to the COVID-19
state of emergency, this notice is being filed solely in electronic form.

Best Regards,

/s/ Ryan P. Lirette 

Ryan P. Lirette

RPL/ljl
Enclosure
cc: DW 20-156 Service List (electronically)
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